
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
We have had an alert from North Yorkshire County Council: 
 
 
Please see the attached image showing the packaging for ‘Calibo’ – these are sweets containing cannabis. 
We believe these may be in circulation in North Yorkshire so would ask partners to be aware of this. 
 
 
We are sending this for your awareness. 
 

Many thanks  
Goldsborough Sicklinghall Federation 
 


